
 
 

 
 
 

Tuesday 8th July 2025 

 
Dear All 
 
On Monday 14th July Robin Class will have a visit into Salisbury to develop children’s cultural capital.  First, 

we will visit  Salisbury Library for an opportunity to browse the shelves!  Next, we will walk to Salisbury 

Cathedral to have a picnic in the grounds.  After lunch, we will visit Salisbury Playhouse to watch 

Woodpecker Class perform their show!  A very busy day! 

If your child has their own library card, they can bring it along with them to borrow any books.   

We will walk to and from Salisbury city centre for this trip.  We will leave straight after registration and 

arrive back at school for the end of the day.  

Your child will need a packed lunch and a water bottle that they are able to carry in a backpack.  If your 

child is eligible for a free school meal a packed lunch will be provided by the kitchen.  We are hoping for 

good weather, but please make sure your child has a sun hat and/or waterproof coat depending on the 

weather. 

Please provide consent on ParentPay by Thursday 10th July.  

If you have any questions, please see me.  

Best wishes 

Hannah Crook 

 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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